
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Good afternoon, 

Office of Commissioner Clark 
Tuesday, January 18, 2022 1 :51 PM 
Commissioner Correspondence 
FW: Docket#20200226-SU 

Please place the attached email in Docket No. 20200226. 

Hannah E. Barker 
Executive Assistant to Commissioner Clark Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
(850) 413-6004 

-----Original Message-----
From: Kelly Lube <lubekelly@icloud.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, January 18, 2022 1:49 PM 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/18/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 00308-2022 

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Office of Commissioner La Rosa <Commissioner.LaRosa@psc.state.fl.us>; 
Office of Commissioner Clark <Commissioner.Clark@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Passidomo 
<Commissioner.Passidomo@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: Docket#20200226-SU 

Hello, I'm a property owner on Don Pedro Island. 290 Kettle Harbor Dr. 
This letter is in opposition to the proposed central sewer by EU. As a property tax payer, I'm against having a private 

company, especially one that has NEVER done sewer, do this project. If the county deems this project a necessity. The 
COUNTY needs to be in charge of this project. Not a PRIVATE company. 

Thank you, Kelly Lube 
Sent from my iPad 
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